
January 27, 2023 
 

HOW CAN YOU HELP? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

the  

 FRIENDS OF THE BROCKVILLE MUSEUM 
 

BECOME A MEMBER 
(Annual Membership Fee entitles you to attend the Annual General Meeting 

and vote on matters that count, and sit on the Board of Directors) 
 

AND/OR 
 

MAKE A DONATION 
 
 

BOTH QUALIFY FOR A TAX RECEIPT 
We are a Registered Charitable Foundation 

 
 

HOW THE FRIENDS HAVE HELPED IN THE PAST 
$11,470 for the renovation of the Carriage Hall Exhibitions 

$15,179 for the Painting Picnic with Prudence Heward exhibit 
$31,583 towards the Feasibility Study for relocation and expansion of the Museum 

$16,298 to support the development of the Travel Trunk exhibit 
Helped to initiate the Open Drawer Project with the purchse of online collection database software 

 
ALL MONIES RECEIVED ARE UTILIZED BY THE MUSEUM  

AND ARE GRATEFULLY RECEIVED AND 
VERY MUCH APPRECIATED 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATRONAGE 

 
 

 

 

 

 


